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TOPIC: REPORTING OF OCCUPATIONAL DISEASES 
 
 
 The TWCC has issued Advisory 96-15 to clarify confusion regarding what occupational 
diseases must be reported by employers to insurance carriers and the Commission. 
 
 This advisory is directed to employers.  It should assist you in answering questions to 
employers and, where you have developed a packet of informational materials for insureds, it is 
highly recommended that you include this advisory. 
 


